Action plan following CFEP Improving Practice Questionnaire 2013
Commentary

At the recent meeting of the PRG of 19th February 2013 we discussed the CFEP questionnaire.

We highlighted our main areas for concern from the survey and formulated an action plan.
The following action points were discussed and agreed.
	Area of concern 
	Action
	Date for completion and who by

	Telephone access
	It was agreed that the current menu of options would be removed.  Patients who called Surgery would then either get through or get the engaged tone in which case they could call back.
A notice should be put up in reception to inform patients of the changes
	Monday 4th March – SB 
21/2/2013 - NM

	Car Parking
	PPG were informed that a new car park at the rear of the building had 21 spaces allocated to staff in the Centre which was now being used to relieve pressure from the car park.
	

	Confidentiality in reception area
	Notice to be put up in reception to remind patients to tell reception staff if they need more privacy.

	21/2/2013- NM

	Opening hours
	Patients requesting more late nights/ early mornings/ weekends.

It was agreed that there could be no change at present to our opening hours
	N/A

	More comfortable waiting room
	This has been discussed at the meeting with the LIFT building representatives and is currently being addressed by them. 
The heating in the reception area is being looked into.

	N/A


